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Comments: My name is Pat Connors! | have been snowmobiling since the early 1960's. | always make sure that |

Leave any area | recreate in better than | found it! Through my many years of experiences | have found no
evidence of any ecological damage at all! In fact snowmobiling is the least impactful form of any back country
recreation, motorized or non-motorized! The majority of the RWA is not open to snowmobiling, yet the areas
know as Surveyor and the Fish Lake are snowmobile accessible! The ROD allows summer motorized access
within the RWA to fish Lake but closed to snowmobiling! Is that fair? Not in my world! Please start allowing
snowmobile access in these areas!! Thank you!



